A brief business meeting of the Vestry was held in Platts Hall beginning at 9:00 a.m. on May 12, 2018, as part of our Vestry Retreat. Present: Gene Goff, Joanne Tatem (People's Warden), Barbara Bateman (Rector's Warden), Dale Pennapacker (Treasurer), , Rick Toth, Josh Ilgen, Drew Beck, Kathy Lochocki, Jackie Dahlen, Jon Yenney, Ned Travis, Steve Jackson, Peggy Spinozzi, Father Mike

| Λ | h | c | Δ | n | + | • |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|

The meeting was opened with the Vestry Prayer.

MINUTES.

New Business:

1. A motion was made to re-appoint Jon Yenney as Vestry Secretary, and Dale Pennepacker as Vestry Treasurer. Motion passed unanimously.

Our Next Vestry Meeting is scheduled to be held on June 19th.

The business meeting adjourned at 9:05 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jon Yenney, Secretary of the Vestry

June 20, 2018